Dike, Darlene

From: Info at Woodland Tree Surgery_

Sent: 29 March 2017 09:50

To: Remmington, James

Subject: Tree work at 37 Tanza Road

Attachments: IMG_0001.JPG; 58FEC4AD-7106-4E27-952A-AAEOEA962FA6.JPG;
C7C142AC-05ED-4ECE-AA42-49895FE33FCA.JPG; 28C7296C-4551-4CE6-B641-
EA7A0985A710.JPG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear James,
A client at 37 Tanza Road has been sent an enforcement letter by Camden regarding his unsafe wall.

Beside the wall and possibly the reason for the problem are a group of small trees including a self seeded
ash approx 12¢m in diameter, a multi stemmed bay the largest stem being approx 12cm and a few small
cherries less than 10cm in diameter

Can we remove these to allow the wall to be reinstated or do we need to submit a notice first to the planning
dept.

Please see attached photos.

Best regards,

Christopher Hill

Woodland Tree Surgery Ltd
6 Grasmere Road

Muswell Hill

London

N10 2DJ




